
BBC Filming - Tuesday 28th November 

  

Dear Parents 

BBC INSIDE OUT PROGRAMME – 

FILMING IN SCHOOL ON TUESDAY 28
th

 NOVEMBER 

We are now able to let you know that the BBC Inside Out programme will be filming in school on 
Tuesday, 28

th
 November.   They will be filming in and around the school, and interviewing some 

children in Year 3DF.   

The focus of the programme is attitudes towards health and fitness. The programme is to be 
aired in February 2018. 

If you have any problems or concerns about any of the above details, please let us know.   

Yours sincerely 

J Paterson 

Headteacher 

 


